MIDDLESEX COUNTRY OVER 50 SOFTBALL LEAGUE
60 JEFFERSON STREET
METUCHEN, NJ  08840
723-742-0906
Edward Mullen, Treasurer
February 23, 2020
     
     
     
Dear       :
On behalf of the 372 members of the Middlesex Country over 50 Softball League, and especially those playing with the       team, I wish to extend our sincere gratitude for your interest in sponsoring a team in our 50’s league in 2020.
Officers and managers have already begun preparing for the upcoming season and we are very excited about the continued growth of our league to 12 teams.  As we finalize plans for the opening of the season in April, we once again appeal to our sponsors for their essential support to the league.  Despite rising costs beyond our control, we have set our sponsorship fee at $1,200 for the 2020 season.  As always, we appreciate your careful consideration of this request.
We shall continue to provide the NJSSA website with weekly game standings in an attempt to get our sponsors the recognition they deserve.  We also would like each player to wear the team jersey with their sponsor’s name while participating in any game.  If you would like additional information, please feel free to contact me at 732-742-0906 or by email to emullencpa@aol.com.
If you can find the means to again sponsor your team, please remit the current fee, payable to Middlesex County Over 50 Softball, to me at the address above, or to the team manager.  Payment received prior to the commencement of play on April 1st would be most greatly appreciated.  For you records, our Federal Tax ID# is 38-3953297.
Once again we thank you for your community spirit. 
Sincerely,
Edward Mullen, CPA
Edward Mullen, 
Treasurer
